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Kenneth To & Associates Lid
HZEBEREERASRAE
TOWN PLANNING

AND DEVELOPMENT
CONSULTANTS

Our Ref: $1289/58CPR/17/009Lg
23 February 2018

Secretary, Town Planning Board
15/F, North Point Government Offices
333 Java Road
North Point
Hong Kong
By Fax (2877 0245) and By Email

Dear Sir / Madam,

Proposed Redevelopment for Commercial/Office Building
In “Residential (Group A)7” zone

at 58 Castle Peak Road, Kowloon
- Section 16 Planning Application No. A/K5/782 -
(Request for 2" Deferral of TPB Consideration)

We refer to the Captioned Application with scheduled Town Planning Board meeting for
consideration on 24 November 2017, and the departmental comments received on 15 and 22
February 2018 respectively.

As the Applicant needs some time to prepare for the necessary information so as to address the
departmental comments, we write to request for a deferment for two months of the Town Planning
Board’s forthcoming consideration of the Application.

Meanwhile, should you have any queries in relation to the attached, please do not hesitate to
contact the undersigned at 3426 8841.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully
For and on behalf of
KENNETH TO & ASSQOCIATES LTD
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Camille Lam

e

ce. DPO/MWK — Mr Jamés Wong (By Fax 2412 5435)
the Applicant & Team
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